
 
 
 
 
 
Dear James O’ Neil High School Families, 
 
We are excited to announce that Upstate Images has been chosen as the official senior photographer for the 
Class of 2026. 
 
Senior portraits will be taken at your school in the Library August 11, 2025. Scheduling a portrait session 
with Upstate Images is essential to ensure your child's inclusion in the yearbook. 
 
To book a portrait session, scan the QR code or visit the Upstate Images website: 
https://www.upstate-images.com/seniors. Select the Hudson Valley Region when booking your appointment. 
 
Yearbook Portrait Requirements: 

● Formal head and shoulder photo on the traditional blue background 
● Tux or drape attire (provided by the studio) 

Sitting Options and Fees: (Sitting fees are prepaid online when the session is booked.) 

● Platinum: $40 sitting fee includes 25-30 images (traditional yearbook attire, cap and gown, three 
casual outfits, multiple backgrounds) 

● Gold: $30 sitting fee includes up to 20 images (traditional yearbook attire, cap and gown, two casual 
outfits, multiple backgrounds) 

● Silver: $15 sitting fee includes up to 15 images (traditional yearbook attire, cap and gown, one casual 
outfit, multiple backgrounds) 

● Yearbook Only: Free session for those who need it. This includes four images in yearbook attire only. 
Call 1-855-773-3321 to book this session. 
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